
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ROOKIE PRACTICE 
 

Kalamazoo Speedway is offering a practice session from 9:00 – 10:30 AM on Saturday, April 24 for 

rookies. There is no charge for this session. Upon arrival, enter through the pit gates and drive through 

the upper pits. If any driver is on the track practicing when you arrive, wait until the track is clear 

before entering the track to get to the infield.   
 

This session is for true rookies. For the most part, these are kids (or adults) who have never raced 

before. It is not for drivers who, for instance, ran a Zoo Stock in 2019 and plan to move up a class this 

year. Rookie practice is an opportunity for aspiring drivers to get the feel of their car and the track 

without feeling conspicuous when they stall the car out or have to contend with experienced drivers 

swarming them while they take their first cautious laps around the track.     
 

Please call (269) 355-4628 to let us know you are planning to attend so that we have ample staff on 

hand to provide direction and assistance. Drivers may elect to stay for the afternoon Open Practice; 

however, pit passes ($20) are required for the afternoon session.  
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Attention drivers with reserved pit 

stalls: please see page 2. 



 

 

 

 

MICHIANA MINI-WEDGE SERIES PRACTICE 
 

Calling all Mini-Wedge drivers.  A practice for all mini-wedge drivers has been scheduled 

for Monday, April 12 from 6:00 – 7:30 PM.  There is no charge for this session.  Parents do not need to 

contact us; just show up.  We’ll be there to welcome you.     
 

 

RESERVED PIT STALLS 
 

Just a few reminders for drivers who have reserved pit stalls for 2021. 
 

 Premier Events and Traveling Groups:  Pit stalls will occasionally need to be altered for events 

such as the Klash or Winged Sprints.   
 

 Off Weeks for Your Class:  When your class is not scheduled to race, your pit stall may be used 

for another driver whose class is running. In the event you plan to use your reserved stall for 

another car that will be competing you must text or email Gary by Friday morning to let him 

know you plan to use the space.   
 

 Not Competing When Your Class is on the Schedule:  If you will not be racing on a night your 

class is scheduled to race you must contact Gary by Friday morning to let him know you will not 

be using the space.  A no show/no call for a week when your class is on the schedule will result 

in your pit stall being given away for the next night your class is scheduled to race UNLESS you 

email or text Gary to tell him you WILL be using your pit stall for that week. 
 

Our goals are simple.  Drivers who have reserved a pit stall will have the space available on competition 

nights and drivers who don’t have a reserved space will not have to pit in the weeds while pit stalls stand 

vacant. We thank you for your cooperation.   
 

Contact Gary at gary@kalamazoospeedway.com or text (269) 720-2386 to update him on pit stalls 

throughout the season.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Fast Family Fun for 71 Years 
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